	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes October 13th, 2021
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday October 13th, 2021 at 630 pm at the townhall.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller supervisors, Trinity Hungerford treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.   Ray Secrist and Mr. & Mrs. Dave Lockett, towns people were present. Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk. Steve Heller made motion to approve, Cody Ritscher 2nd. 
Treasurer’s balance reflected $34,550.78 in checking and $38,915.51 in savings, $73,466.29. Town orders 4787-4794 in the amount of $8,718.84 were approved and paid.   

Ray Secrist reported he removed 35 downed trees on town roads when doing recent road work.  Dave Lockett reported safety concern with dangerous trees on Tree Farm Road right of way.  Bruce Auseth was made aware of the concern and will have town cut trees.   Bruce reported Jahn road may need culvert extension.   Bruce also reported Cedar Corp, Dennis Mac, has submitted grant application at no extra charge, for the Schaub and Yapp Bridge projects.  If approved, Town would be responsible for 10% of the cost.   Bruce also reported the temporary plate overlay on Schaub Bridge is not an option due to the type of structure.
The Town hall furnace has been installed; however, not functioning.  Bruce will reach out to Collins regarding the installation.  
2022 Proposed budget was prepared for public approval at special budget approval meeting on November 9th.  
Cody Ritscher made motion to adjourn, Steve Heller 2nd, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting Wednesday November 9th, 2021 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
